
 

 
 

      
    

 
  

    
   

 
 

 
  

    
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

  

    

                          

                                                                                                                                    

     

     

 

  

                                                                          

     

 

Dear parents and neighbours, 

I am inviting you to my Ward Council Meeting on February 21 to discuss and address issues at your schools, 
to talk about parent involvement and ways to effect changes at the Board.  

Guest speaker, Patty Jarvis, Chair, Professional Arts Organizations Network for Education (PAONE) will lead 
us in a discussion of how Arts education is an essential component of a dynamic and equitable education.  
Patty will share examples of strong partnerships between the professional arts and education communities 
and provide insights into current and future opportunities.  

The arts foster positive development and well-being, creative problem solving and critical thinking in our 
students and enable a collaborative culture to thrive within our schools.  Please join us to discuss and 
explore how arts enrichment can help remove systemic barriers and create an equitable and vibrant 
environment in which all students can reach their full potential. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 21st. 

YOU’RE INVITED! 

WARD COUNCIL MEETING 

A regular meeting of parents, school community, Trustee and Board staff of schools in the ward. 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2017 

6:30  pm  –  8:30  pm  

North Bridlewood Jr Public School 

50 Collingsbrook Blvd. 

With Guest Speaker: Patty Jarvis

on

Developing Arts Enrichment Opportunities

Light dinner will be served and child-minding service is provided.

Interpretation available upon request. RSVP: manna.wong@tdsb.onca
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